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August Circular 
 

Dear Brother, 

 

The 1053rd meeting of Cardiff Circle will be held at the Angel Hotel, Castle Street on 

Monday 20
th

 August, 2012 at 7.30pm. Dress will be formal, dress suits as an the 

enrolment of Mr John Barbato will take place at this meeting.  

 

The next Council Meeting will be at Bro Gerry Lynch’s house, 46 Norwood, Thornhill, CF14 

9DE  on Monday 3
rd

  September, 2012 at 7.30pm 

  

There will be no Pub Lunch in September due to other events. 

 

Please remember the following deceased Brothers whose anniversaries occur during 

August John Mahoney, Joe Hourahane, Dick Fowler, Capt W. Ross, James Bewick, Laurie 

Donavan, Tommy Brown, James Donoghue, William Fogarty and Leslie Schorah. 

 

Brothers Subscriptions are now due and are the same as last year £90 Brother Treasurer 

would appreciate early payment 

  

The Rita Hall Cup given each year for the Circle giving the most Bursary grants is missing, 

could the holder please return it to Brother John Hall for this years award. 

 

Bro John Hall our Charity Officer will be contacting all Brothers with regards to their 

Charitable donations and asking them to fill new standing orders (Gift Aided) for the 

Co-op Bank ensuring they supersede the now defunct Royal Bank of Scotland orders.    

 

Brothers please visit the Cardiff Circle Web-site to view the latest photographs of our 

Social Events, Installations, etc., on  www.cardiffcatenians.org 

 

Sportman’s Night, 17
th

 September, 2012 Brothers please note at the dinner after our 

meeting friends may be invited to join us for the evening. 

 

 

 

  

Yours fraternally, 

       Peter Maunder       Secretary 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Agenda 
20th August, 2012. 
Circle Meeting 
 
1           Opening of Meeting 
2 Prayers 
3 Welcome to Visitors 
4 Apologies for absence 
5 Minutes of the last meeting 
6 Matters arising 
7 Notified visits 
8 Correspondence 
9 Reports   
  Provincial Council  
  Treasurer 
  Membership Officer 
  Careers and Redundancy   
  Charity Officer (gift aid) 
                          Press and Publicity   
  Social Committee and planned visits 
  Circle Council 
  Welfare report 
  Welfare Visitors for next month                            
10         Any other business.  
11 Close of meeting 

Diary 

2012 
9 Sep  Visit to Blaenavon Ironworks 
17 Sep  Sportsmans’ Evening (after Circle Meeting) 
19 Sep               Gloucester’s 3 Circle Meeting at Cheltenham 
19 Oct  Annual Quiz at Newport 39 Circle 
19 Oct  Llandaff Ghost Walk 
2/4 Nov  Provincial Week-end at Hereford 
20 Nov  An Evening with John Archer  
 
 
E-mail which is well established in the Cardiff Circle will now be used for all 
communications in future. It is imperative that Brothers open their E-mails 
every day or at least every other day to avoid missing urgent messages 
which are occasionally necessary for transmission to all Brothers. 
 
 

The Association website is at www.thecatenians.com  
 
Province 12 website is at www.catenians-province12.org.uk and for the 
Provincial Newsletter click the “Diary and Notice Board” button and follow 
the instructions. All Province 12 Circle Newsletters can be down loaded at 
this site as well as the Provincial Calendar of coming events. 
 
Cardiff Circle web-site is at  www.cardiffcatenians.org 

 


